
 

To: MP&L Committee      Date: August 25, 2015  

From: Kristina Martinez      Reviewed by:  

 

SUBJECT:  Update on Board Approval for Support of Transit Bills in Extraordinary Session 

 

Action Required: 

The following update is for informational purposes only regarding the extraordinary session on transportation. No action is 

required by the MP&L Committee.  

Background:  

At the August County Connection Board of Directors Meeting, the Board approved to support four transit bills which were 

introduced during the extraordinary session on transportation. This included ABX1 7 and SBX1 8 with regard to Cap and 

Trade funds, alongside ABX1 8 and SBX1 7 with regard to Sales and Use Tax.  

Since its introduction to the extraordinary session in July 2015, no updates have been made available. Following the Board’s 

approval, staff has forwarded letters of support regarding each of the four bills to local delegates. Staff will continue to 

update the MP&L committee as any changes or updates occur through the extraordinary session.  


